From: LNPAWG Working Group [mailto:LNPAWG@LIST.NUMBERPORTABILITY.COM] On Behalf Of Clepper, Glenn A
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 11:00 AM
To: LNPAWG@LIST.NUMBERPORTABILITY.COM
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Info for Sept LNPA meeting in Denver

All:
                Please see the information below from CenturyLink who is hosting our LNPA WG  and APT meetings in September. 

Thanks,
The LNPAWG Tri-Chairs


[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Mcconnell - Couch, Joy M
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 10:52 AM
To: Paula Campagnoli; Tucker, Deborah; Clepper, Glenn A
Subject: Info for Sept LNPA meeting in Denver

Hello co-chairs,
Could you please pass along this information about attending the LNPA-WG meeting here in Denver on September 12 & 13.
Thanks,
Joy
 
Greetings everyone,

CenturyLink will be hosting the LNPA-WG meeting on September 12th & 13th in Denver, at the CenturyLink office located downtown at 930 15th Street.  We will meet on the 9th floor in our conference center.
 
Please let me know by Wednesday September 6th if you are planning to attend so that I can work with our security team to expedite building access. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in September.  Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,
Joy

Joy McConnell-Couch
Manager, Public Policy
931 14th Street, Suite 1230
Denver, CO 80202
303-992-5817
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Confidential -- Disclose only to CenturyLink employees with a need to know.

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.
The contents of this e-mail message and 
any attachments are intended solely for the 
addressee(s) and may contain confidential 
and/or legally privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient of this message
or if this message has been addressed to you 
in error, please immediately alert the sender
by reply e-mail and then delete this message 
and any attachments. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are notified that 
any use, dissemination, distribution, copying,
or storage of this message or any attachment 
is strictly prohibited.


To unsubscribe from the LNPAWG list, click the following link:
https://maillist.numberportability.com/listserv/cgi-bin/wa?TICKET=NzM2NTcyIG1lZW5ha3NoaS5wYXJ0aGFzYXJhdGh5QE5FVVNUQVIuQklaIExOUEFXR6gfjittTKxy&c=SIGNOFF 
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